
h Dia doras riamh n Hgf Parish of St Joseph & St Benildus & St Mary        
SUNDAY 26 MAY 2024 – THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 CONTACTS 
Fr Liam Power PP  051 348 077 
Fr Bobby Power  051 348 077 
Fr Ray Liddane   051 874 284 
Parish Office/Sacristy 
 051 348 077 
 
 

 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday - 9 am to 1 pm 
 

 

 

PARISH SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday 11 am – 2 pm 
 
 

 

PARISH EMAIL/WEBSITE 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
jbmparish.com 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER EMAIL ITEMS 

Email: jbmnews@gmail.com by 
Wednesday each week at 1 pm  
 
 

 

BAPTISMS, WEDDINGS &  
CERTIFICATE REQUESTS 
Email: parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
 
 

 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
www.facebook.com/josephand 
benildus/ 
 

 
 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASSES 
St. Joseph & Benildus Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-joseph-and-st-benildus-waterford 
St. Mary’s Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-marys-church-waterford 
 
 
 

 

 

MASS & SERVICE TIMES 
St Joseph & St Benildus Church 
Mass: Sunday 
5.45 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
9.30 am – Children’s Liturgy Mass 
12.00 noon 
Mass: Monday to Friday 
7.30 am & 10.30 am 
Mass: Saturday 
10.30 am & Novena Prayer 
Holydays of Obligation 
5.45 pm Vigil, 7.30 am & 10.30 am 
(or as announced) 
Confessions 
Saturday after 10.30 am Mass or 
on request 
 

St Mary’s Church 
Mass: Sunday 
7.15 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
10.45 am 
Holydays of Obligation 
10.45 am (or as announced) 
 
 
 

NIGHT PRAYER OF THE CHURCH 
Monday to Friday at 8 pm  
Zoom login: 943 588 4859 
 
 

 
 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
The Safeguarding Representatives 
for the Parish of St. Joseph & St 
Benildus & St. Mary’s are Michael 
Maher and Mary O’Sullivan. 
If you have a safeguarding concern, 
contact the Diocesan Designated 
Liaison Person, Fr John Harris at 
087 966 1959 or Anne Walsh at 
089 4858845. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES / REMEMBRANCE 
Nora Lyons, Anne Kennedy Walsh, Seamus Walsh, 
Christopher Sherry, Alexander Oba, Michael & Mary 
O’Farrell 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS THIS  
WEEKEND 25/26 MAY 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: John Bradley (Anniversary) 
9.30 am:  
12 Noon: Marie O’Neill (Month’s Mind) 
 Fr Paddy Cooney (Anniversary) 
 

St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  William & Thomas Power (Anniversary) 
  David Flynn (Anniversary) 
10.45 am: Monica Murphy (Anniversary) 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS NEXT  
WEEKEND 1/2 JUNE 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm:  
9.30 am:  
12 Noon: Michael Power (Anniversary) 
 

St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Sr Kathleen Power (Memorial Mass) 
10.45 am: Billy McGrath (Anniversary) 
  Mary Broderick (Anniversary) 
  Pat Hearne (Anniversary) 

ENRICHING YOUR EXPERIENCE OF BEING A 
MINISTER OF THE WORD EVENT 
The event will take place on 27th May at 7pm at the 
Sacred Heart Parish Centre. The first hour will be a 
reflection with Fr. Billy Swan, followed by a practical 
session with Mary Dee. If interested in attending, please 
contact the parish office. 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 
The Diocesan Corpus Christi procession 2024 will take 
place on Thursday 30th May at 6.30 pm leaving 
Ballybricken and processing to the Cathedral. 

THANK YOU FOR THE WHEELCHAIR DONATION 
Thank you to the generous benefactor who has donated 
a wheelchair. Your act of kindness is a true reflection of 
our community’s spirit. This wheelchair will 
significantly improve accessibility in our parish centre 
and church, making a meaningful difference in our 
community. 

ALL IRELAND ROSARY RALLY 
Join the "All Ireland Rosary Rally" on June 1st in Knock. 
The day will begin with a conference at 9:30 am, 
followed by the opportunity to meet apostolates at 
11:30 am. The keynote speaker will give a Rosary talk 
at the Basilica at 1 pm. The Stations of the Cross will 
begin at 2 pm, followed by the Rosary procession. The 
Mass, starting at 3 pm and celebrated by Bishop 
Cullinan, will include the Anointing of the Sick. Buses 
will be departing from various locations around 
Ireland. For more information on bus schedules and the 
event, please visit www.allirelandrosaryrally.com. 

BR BEN'S DE LA SALLE SCHOOL CHOIR 
The choir will sing on Sunday 2nd June at 12 Noon Mass 
in St. Joseph & Benildus Church, Newtown, Waterford. 

NO 7.30 AM MASS ON MONDAY 3rd JUNE 
There will be no 7.30 am Mass on Monday 3rd June due 
to the Bank Holiday. The 7.30 am Mass will resume on 
Tuesday 4th June. 

CHURCH COLLECTION 
18/19 May 2024 - € 2,581. 

ANNUAL DIOCESAN PILGRIM 
WALK AT MOUNT MELLERAY 
As part of the "Light of Hope 
Diocesan Mission" in June, the 
annual Diocesan Pilgrim Walk at 
Mount Melleray will take place on 
Sunday 16th June. See 
www.waterfordlismore.ie/missio
n2024 for more info. 

CEMETERY MASS 
The annual Cemetery Mass at St. 
Mary's Cemetery, Ballygunner, 
will take place on Thursday 20th 
June 2024 at 7.30 pm. 

WATERFORD TO LOUGH DERG 
THREE DAY PILGRIMAGE 
Bus leaving Waterford on Friday 
28th June at 12 noon. Staying in 
Donegal on Friday night, heading 
to Lough Derg early Saturday 
morning (29th). Leaving Lough 
Derg Monday morning 1st July and 
arriving back at 6.30 pm (approx). 
Contact: Olive (086 8792265) or 
Phyllis (087 6722991). 

BLOOMING BLESSINGS: 
CELEBRATING THE 2023 
SEASON OF CREATION 
On the last Sunday of the Season 
of Creation we distributed 
packets of wildflower seeds at 
the end of all masses in both 
churches. We are hoping that 
some flowers may now have 
bloomed. We would be delighted 
to see and display some photos 
of your wildflowers. If you are 
willing, you could send pictures 
to parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 
Many thanks. 

DRIVERS WANTED FOR 
LITTLE NELLIE'S BABY BANK 
Volunteers required to drive a van 
1-2 hours per week for Little 
Nellie’s Baby Bank. Little Nellie’s 
Baby Bank provides material 
support to mothers and families in 
need. If interested, please contact 
Lee Walsh at Bishop’s House, 
John’s Hill, 051-874463. 

A BLESSING 
If you wish to receive a blessing 
instead of receiving Holy 
Communion at Mass, please feel 
free to come forward to the Priest 
or Eucharistic Minister. 

FLOWER ARRANGERS NEEDED 
We are looking for volunteers for 
St Mary’s Church to help with 
flower arranging for the altar and 
Church. If interested, please 
contact the parish office. 
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